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4th January 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to Term 3 and I hope you all had a very happy Christmas and New Year.  
This term our geography topic is ‘How is Climate Change affecting the World?’   We will look at different places around the world and research how they are being affected by these changes e.g. bush fires in Australia, polar ice caps melting in Greenland and droughts in Africa.  Also, what we can do to make a difference.    
Literacy:  We will finish our unit using the story of ‘Private Peaceful’ by Michael Morpurgo.  We will then use a short film to write narratives.  Within this unit, we will focus on how we can create suspense and tension in our writing and how to write inner monologues.  We will then look at persuasive writing; thinking carefully about the features we need to include in order to engage the reader and ‘hook’ them in.  The children will be creating their own persuasive advert for a location of their choice.    
Maths: This term we will continue our work on Fractions and then look at Position and Direction.   Please continue to encourage your child to practise their times tables at home as this will really help them with their learning on fractions as well as many other aspects of their maths work.    
As with previous terms, we will continue to look at a new spelling pattern each week in class as well as practising a set of Year 5/6 statutory words.  Attached to this letter is an overview of the spelling patterns and the next set of statutory words.  Children will be tested each Monday so please remind them to practise them at home prior to this.  It is great to see so many children meeting their termly reading targets – thank you for all your encouragement on this and their regular reading from home.   

In Science, our topic is Living Things and their Habitat. We will be learning about how to classify living things and the children will be able to design their own creature to classify.  They will also have the opportunity to go exploring for other living things to sort and classify using the Linnaean System.  

Religious Education: In RE, we will be learning about Humanism and the children will explore what humanism is, what humanists value and what they consider to be spiritual.  
P.E: This term, our outdoor games is on Tuesdays.  Please ensure children are wearing the correct PE kit and have plenty of layers to wrap up in the cold weather!!
Computing: Our topic this term is Programming and looking at variables in games.  We will be using Scratch to explore what variables are and relate them to real-world examples of values that can be set and changed.  The children will follow the Use-Modify-Create model - experiment with variables in an existing project, then modify them, before they create their own project. 
Design & Technology: Mrs Reynolds will be teaching Neptune Class DT on Friday afternoons this term.  They will be looking at mechanical systems focussing on the different types of cams, pulleys and levers working up to designing, making and evaluating their own toy.  
Online Safety:  Our focus this term is Online Reputation – we will explore the concept of reputation and how others may use online information to make judgements. The children will also have the opportunity to develop strategies to manage their own personal digital content effectively so they can create effective positive profiles.      
PSHE: This term’s topic is Dreams and Goals.  The children will think carefully about their own personal goals but also how they would like to make a difference in their local community and the wider world.  
Homework: Homework will continue to be set on Wednesdays and will be due in the following Monday.      

Our key topic vocabulary for this term is as follows:

	RE
	Science
	Geography

	Humanist
	Classification
	Drought

	Non-religious
	Characteristics
	Livelihood

	Atheist
	Organism
	Forest Fires

	Agnostic
	Micro-organism
	Heatwave

	The Golden Rule
	Vertebrates
	Settlement

	Happy Human
	Invertebrates
	Estuary

	Flourishing
	Flowering/Non-flowering
	Embankment

	Spirituality
	Linnaean
	Landscape

	Awe & Wonder
	Amphibian
	Precipitation


I am hoping to get leavers’ hoodies organised this term so look out for a letter with all the relevant information.  

If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to e-mail me on my school e-mail:
watsonj@deal-parochial.kent.sch.uk or catch me at the end of the school day.
Kind regards

Ms Jess Watson
Deal Parochial Church of England (Aided) Primary School





Ms J Brown  BEd  Hons  NPQH										Gladstone Road


Headteacher												Walmer, Deal


Tel: 01304 374464												Kent CT14 7ER


Fax: 01304 370900


email: secretary@deal-parochial.kent.sch.uk  						      Website: www.deal-parochial.kent.sch.uk
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